
News Release 
 

 

Santen to Support People in the Philippines Affected  

by Typhoon Haiyan through Donations 

 

November 29, 2013, Osaka, Japan—With the aim of supporting people in the Philippines 

affected by Typhoon Haiyan, which hit the country on November 8, 2013, Santen 

Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd. has decided to donate three million yen and launch a matching 

gift program under which the company will make donations to match its employees’ 

donations. The company will make these donations through the Japanese Red Cross 

Society and Japan Platform, a non-governmental organization dedicated to emergency 

relief and humanitarian aid.  

 

Santen is also planning to offer other support, such as providing its medical products 

(including non-prescription drugs).  


